Letter to Parent / Carers 26th June 2023



Dear Parent/Carer

Thank you to everyone who has already taken the time to complete the Academy’s Parent/Carer Survey for 2022-23. The survey is remaining open until Friday (30th June) to enable us to gather even more responses and make the data as strong as possible.

Edurio

The questionnaire is fully anonymous and is designed to take no more than 10 minutes to complete. It is your chance to tell us what you think about the Academy and help us develop our community relationships into the future.

Thank you, once again, for your support and assistance.

Richard Trow
Headteacher

